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Meeting Notes – 2nd March 2016 
 
Nottingham City Learning Disability                             and 
Autism Partnership Board   
 
 
 

 

 
We use a paperclip symbol when there is extra 
information with these notes or on the SPLAT website: 
http://www.nottingham-splat.weebly.com 
 

  

 
Welcome 
 19 people came to the meeting. 

 

Introductions 
Everyone said their name and the group or organisation 
they speak for. 

 
 
 

 
Annie said Cllr Jackie Morris is sorry but she cannot be 
the Splat Chair when she stops being Lord Mayor in May. 
 

 

 
The list of people who came to the meeting and people 
who said they could not come. 
 

  

Actions from last time 
 
Most things we said we would do are covered in the 
updates. 
 
Ken and Annie still need to pull together the ‘information 
toolkit’ or checklist for organisations to look at their 
leaflets and other information. 
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Meeting Notes 

Nottingham City Partnership Board -18th February 2014 
 
!

 

Welcome 
 
Dave, Ken and Annie from VOX said 
hello. 

 

Dave said VOX will be supporting the 
Partnership Board for 3 years. 
This meeting was to agree new ways to 
work. 

!

name

 

Introductions  
 
26 people were at the meeting. 
Everyone said their name and which 
groups they could link with to make the 
partnership board work well. 

name

 

At the end of these notes there is a list of 
people who came and people who 
could not come. 

!

 

Feedback from the Big Listening Day                
Most people agreed the main things we 
need to think about. 

 

• Make sure we have a strong 
partnership Board 

X 
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Work and Health - update 
    
 

  
Claire will find out about the City Council actions on 
Work and Health from the July Splat Board. 
 
She will talk about them at the next Splat Board in June. 
 

  
Liz said there are new national and local Work and 
Health programmes. 
 
There is some money from Europe for this.  
 
 

 
Nottingham City Clinical Commissioning Group is looking 
at the most important things to work on for the next 3 
years. 

 
Things we agreed about Work and Health 

 Splat must make sure: 
 

• People with a learning disability and autistic people 
are included in talking about  
the Health and Wellbeing Strategy (plan)  
the CCG’s work for the next 3 years 

 
 
• Jim can join the Work Group. 

 
 

• People and their families expect to have the chance 
to work. 
 

 

?
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Advocacy - update 

  
We showed a presentation from the Working Group 
about advocacy cards. 
 
 
These will remind people who to phone if they need to 
ask about advocacy. 
 
 
Robin and Emma said the Martin Jackaman Voice 
group will work on the card with Nick and Jim. 
 
 
 
Nottinghamshire and Nottingham City have agreed 
how to ask services to provide advocacy. They have not 
chosen an advocacy service to do this yet. 
 

 

 
 
Things we voted and agreed about advocacy: 
 
• The new advocacy contract (agreement) should ask 

for local phone numbers and local people to contact 
 
 

• Ask Rasool to involve Splat when they make decisions 
about how the new contract will work for people with 
a learning disability and autistic people (for example, 
ideas about how to give ‘non-statutory’ support) 

 
• Annie and Ken will ask Rasool what is happening and 

when and how Splat can be involved. 
 

 

• Presentation about advocacy cards 
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Autism Co-production Group - update 
 
 

  
The online training about autism will start soon in the City 
and County. 
 

  
Autistic people are involved in training about autism 
 

  
On April 7th we will launch: 
 
 

• The new website for autistic people 
 

 
• A film about employing autistic people 

 
 

• Nottingham National Autistic Society (NAS) 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

Working with carers – update 
 
 

  
Ken said the City and County will work together to try to 
involve more carers. 
 
 

  
There will be a ‘carers’ summit’ (a big meeting) in June. 
 
 

 

WWW 
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Fasttrack - update 

  
Fasttrack is a government plan to help people get good 
care and support in the community.  
It is part of Transforming Care. 
 
Nottinghamshire is one of 5 areas to try the plan first.   
 

  
Emma Dashfield works for the NHS. 
 
She talked about how they will ask what people think 
should happen for people with learning disabilities 
and/or autism whose behaviour ‘challenges’: 
 
• Public meetings and meeting with groups 

 
 

• Questionnaires – paper and online 
 

 
• Come to the Splat Listening Day in April. 
 

 
 

Things we agreed about Fasttrack: 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

We can use the ‘big ideas’ in the Fast Track report for 
other consultations about what people in Nottingham 
need. 

 
• poster about meetings.  
• Transforming Care questionnaire 
• EasyRead version of the questions. 
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Safe places - update 

  
Denise showed a film about Safe Places. 
 
 
 
She said there are lots of new places – look for the 
stickers! 
 
 
 
Next year she wants to make sure people carry their 
cards and know how to use them. 
 
 
 
The Working Group and Splat Board gave her lots of 
ideas about how to do this. 
 

  
Things we agreed about Safe Places: 
 
 

 
Ken will tell Denise who to contact to ask about showing 
the Safe Places film in cinemas. 
 

  
Link to the Safe Places video 
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    Splat Annual Report 

 

Wayne and Micky showed ideas for the Splat report. 
People want just one report with photos and 
‘accessible’ words. 

  
What we agreed about the report and the most 
important things for Splat to do this year: 
 

 
 

Everyone agreed with the ideas for the report. 
• Include the Information Fair and add to the ‘virtual 

fair’ on the Splat website 
 

• Put links to the reports on the Splat website so people. 

 
Things to work on this year: 
 
Choose a chair and co-chair. 

 Think about the whole of people’s lives and all the 
different things they can do 

  
 
Talk to providers about a ‘provider forum’  
 

  
 
Plan a celebration lunch 
 
 

  
Presentation about the report 
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Work and 

Training? 

Rights 

and 

choices? 

Better 

Health? 

Having 

a good 

life? 

What are YOU doing  

differently? 

• What’s new for people with a learning 

disability in Nottingham City? 

• What would you like to know about or try? 

Information Fair  

 

Monday 15
th  June 

 

11am – 3.30pm 

Nottinghamshire Deaf Society 

24 Forest Road West. Nottingham. NG7 4EQ 

 

SPLAT is Nottingham City Learning Disability and Autism Partnership Board 

 
Telephone  Annie: 07785 261140 or Ken: 07814 712367 

 

Email         
        

 splat@voxcommunityinterest.org 

 

Website     h
ttp://nottingham-splat.weebly.com 

	

SPLAT  
and people with Learning Disabilities 

ANNUAL REPORT  2015 -16 
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News-round 

  
Free training for unpaid carers 
 

Personal Assistants and unpaid carers can go on 
Percurra’s staff training. 
 

There will be a free place for 1 unpaid carer on each 
training course.  
 

 
The City Council want to know what people think about 
their Vulnerable Adults Plan.  The consultation ends on 
the 29th March 

  

• Percurra Training Programme 
• Link to Questions about the Vulnerable Adults plan 
• Link to EasyRead questions about the Vulnerable 

Adults Plan 
• Advocacy conference poster 

 

 
 2016-2017 SPLAT Board Meetings 

 

Wednesday 8th June 2016 
Wednesday 28th September 2016 
Wednesday 7th December 2016 
Wednesday 8th March 2017 
 
All 12.30 – 3.30pm at The Council House 
 

 
 
Please email Ken to find out more: 
ken@voxcommunityinterest.org 
 
07814 712367 

 
 

?


